The Great Grid Upgrade
Sea Link

National Grid would like to update you on our
plans for Sea Link following our non-statutory

consultation last year.

Since our informal (non-statutory)
consultation closed at the end of
2022, we have been continuing to
develop the project from an indicative
‘graduated swathe’ into a more
refined design.

This process is informed by
considering feedback received during
public consultation alongside input
from statutory stakeholders, the
outcomes of various environmental
and engineering surveys, and ongoing
engineering and design development.

that we plan to hold for eight-weeks
between October and December
2023.

More information on how to get
involved will be available before the
next round of consultation starts.

We will also publish details of
the feedback received during
our informal consultation.

In the meantime, we are holding
targeted conversations with local
authorities and other statutory

We will present the detail of our refined consultees, and we continue

proposals, and seek further feedback,

to engage with landowners to

during a formal (statutory) consultation, discuss access for surveys.

To find out more about Sea Link, please visit our project website

at nationalgrid.com/sealink or call our project team on
0808 134 9569.




Register for updates

If you would like to receive project updates direct to your inbox,
please visit our project website at nationalgrid.com/sealink
or scan the QR code.

In the meantime, if you have any questions about our project,
please contact us using the details below.

Send us a letter

Please send a letter to FREEPOST SEA LINK (no stamp
or further address details are required)

Email us _
Please send your comments via email, you can send them
to contact@sealink.nationalgrid.com

Call us

Freephone 0808 134 9569
(ines are open Monday to Friday 9am — 5.30pm)

Visit our website

nationalgrid.com/sealink ﬂaTIOﬂa|grid




